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“Covering the World with the Word” 

May 3, 2022 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,  
 
Greetings from the hills of East Tennessee. So sorry I missed doing the newsletter in April. Pray all is 
well with you, your church and church family. This is our Bible Publishing Month Telethon and the 
information is listed in the last paragraph. The Lord is so good and I just want to praise Him and 
thank Him for churches like you who have a concern to reach the lost with the Gospel.  Thank you, 
Thank you. 
 
Scriptures sent out since the last news letter February 15, 2022: 
 
English John and Romans            3,180 USA English New Testaments             308  
Spanish New Testaments              276 Spanish John and Romans           840 
Spanish Whole Bibles                2,704 Cebuano John and Romans      21,560 
English New Testaments             1,074 English Whole Bibles            183 
Russian New Testaments           2,788 Portuguese John and Romans     112,000 
 
TOTAL:    142,113 
 
Total Scriptures Sent Out for 2022:  157,479  
 

 

Scriptures printed from February 2022:   130,000 Spanish John and Romans 
 
Total scriptures printed for the year:  436,920 
 
Paper prices are on the increase:  Cover  stock has increased over  the last year  from $238.00 per 
thousand to $279.00 per thousand sheets. That’s around a 15% increase and it is still rising. Our bible 
paper which is purchased by the rolls has went from $29,000.00 to  $35,000.00 a truck load. That’s 
and .18% increase. It has gone from $800.00 per roll to over $900.00 a roll. It is still rising too. 
Please pray for the Lord to continue to supply the needed paper for scriptures and cover stock. Five 
truck loads of paper will now cost $175,000.00—$200,000.00 (if prices keep rising).  Please pray for 
the upcoming Bible Publishing Month Telethon for the Lord to supply the much needed funds to 
print the Word of God for those who have yet to hear the gospel. 
 
Upcoming Telethon:  The dates for  the Bible Publishing Month Telethon will begin on Fr iday, 
May 20th from 6 pm.— 10 pm and the following Friday, May 27th from 6 pm—10 pm and Saturday 
May 28th from 8 am til 12 noon. This will be our 16th or 17th  year that Brad Jones owner of BBB 
TV 12 has allowed us to do this fund raiser for the printing ministry. During this time we try to raise 
enough money to buy paper and to purchase and or pay for printing equipment that is needed. Please 
pray for this telethon and ask the Lord to provide the paper/equipment needed to continue to print the 
scriptures for those who have never heard the gospel. You can watch the Telethon on internet by go-
ing to www.BBBTV12.com. If while we are on the air you would like to talk to us you may do so by 
calling 1-800-412-8112 for out of town and 865-483-8112 if you are local. Thank you for your faith-
ful support over the years it is very, very much appreciated.  PLEASE PRAY and ask the Lord what 
he would have you to do. No amount is to small. “Little is much when God is in it” 
 
On the back you will see some of the projects we are working on for this coming year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director   Rick Gaylor, Head pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design   Ashley Calhoun, Assistant Pressman 
Jason Childs, Digital Color Pressman 

Garvan Walls 
Pastor 
 
H.B. Carney II 
Printing Director 



Here is what we are working on the upcoming year. 
 
We just sent out 30,000 Illongo New Testaments going to the Philippines for Bro. 
Rick Martin.  
 
250,000  Spanish John and Romans for Mexico later this year. 
 
250,000 Spanish John and Romans for El Salvador later this year. 
 
40,000 Spanish John and Romans to Columbia sometime this year 
 
70,000 English New Testaments to Africa some where. 
 
Working on Ukrainian New Testament and Russian when we acquire the text. 


